3 May 2022

Mr Shane Scott

Coal Assets Australia
Glencore

Ravensworth NSW 2330

oy et

Dear Mr Scott,

Glendell Continued Operations Project (SSD 9349) and
Mount Owen Continued Operations (SSD 5850) Modification

| refer to the above Applications currently before the Independent Planning Commission
(Commission) for determination.

Glencore and the Commission held a meeting on 10 March 2022 to discuss the Applications,
and at that meeting a series of the Commission’s questions were taken on notice by
Glencore, as summarised in the Commission’s letter dated 11 March 2022. Glencore
provided its response to the questions taken on notice on 23 March 2022, including the
modelled data from borehole testing that informed the Gas Domain Model.

Further to the provision of that data, the Commission requests the raw data from the
boreholes, including the gas composition content within each borehole.

Please provide a written response by 5pm on Friday, 13 May 2022.

This letter and your written response will be made publicly available on the Commission’s
website.

If you require any clarification in relation to this request, please contact Ms Casey Joshua on
8289 6913 or casey.joshua@ipcn.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

Soarn

Stephen Barry
Planning Director
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